
Product Safety Recall

TWL14683A

For information about the recall 
process, phone 0800 422 274 

during business hours or contact any 
The Warehouse Ltd store.

Haka Body 
Shock Mouthguard

Haka New Zealand Ltd is recalling four Body Shock mouthguards: Haka Mouthguard 
Dual Colour Senior,  Haka Mouthguard Dual Colour Junior, Haka Mouthguard Dual 
Colour Fluoro Senior, Haka Mouthguard Dual Colour Fluoro Junior.

The mouthguards may pose a choking hazard due to an adhesive weakness 
where the different coloured sections of the mouthguard join.

Haka Body Shock mouthguards are 
sold exclusively on behalf of Haka 
through The Warehouse. 

If customers have purchased any 
of these mouthguards (pictured 
alongside) they should stop using 
them immediately, dispose of them, or 
return them to any of The Warehouse 
stores for a full refund with or without 
a receipt.

Haka New Zealand Ltd apologises for 
any inconvenience caused. 

The affected mouthguards can be 
recognised by the following numbers 
on the side of the plastic container: 

9400007474414    9400007474421
9420043600622   9420043600639

No other Haka mouthguards are affected.


